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Willow of the Wind
When a terrible danger threatens the wolves of the Beyond, outsider Faolan must take a leadership role and
inspire the pack to stand together.

Wolves of the Yukon
Trouble comes to the Botai at the peak of their power. Recent raids on shepherds and travelers have started
again in a similar pattern to attacks made by the Smolens villagers years ago. Even worse, the Botai have
lost their access to tin, the key ingredient in making bronze. Daven, the Botai lead hunter, decides to
search for the raiders first and deal with access to tin later. He suspects that their old enemies are back,
and it appears that Mercillus, leader of the Smolens, might have enough men to take revenge on the Botai. The
trio of Botai leaders, Alex, Daven, and Bruno, take their hardened fighters and set out to find the raiders,
journeying to unknown lands and facing strange new challenges. Along the way, they battle slavers and
encounter a variety of other people, both hostile and friendly. But soon they learn that the raiders, who
call themselves the Wolf Clan, are responsible for the raids, and some of their names and faces are familiar.
In this historical novel, a group of Bronze Age horsemen set out on an action-filled journey in order to
protect their way of life from raiders seeking to destroy it.

Spirit Walker
Abandoned by his pack, a baby wolf with a mysterious mark on his deformed paw survives and embarks on a
journey that will change the world of the wolves of the Beyond.

Frost Wolf
The first in The Wolf Chronicles trilogy, brilliantly weaving together original research, lovable characters
and a dynamic, thoroughly engaging plot, Promise of the Wolves is a historical adventure story in the
tradition of Clan of the Cave Bear and Watership Down. Set 14,000 years ago in what is now Southern Europe,
Promise of the Wolves is told from the point of view of Kaala, a young wolf born of a forbidden, mixed-blood
litter. An outcast after her mother is exiled, Kaala struggles to earn her place in her pack. But her world
is turned upside down when she rescues a human girl from drowning. Kaala and her young packmates begin
hunting and playing with humans—risking expulsion from their pack and banishment from their home in the Wide
Valley. When war between humans and wolves threatens, Kaala learns that she is the last in a long line of
wolves charged with keeping watch over humans in order to prevent them from losing touch with nature and thus
destroying the world. But to do so she must solve the great paradox of wolfkind: though wolves must always be
with humans, humans cannot abide the presence of wolves, and every time the two come together, war ensues.
Kaala must choose between safety for herself, her friends, and their human companions and the survival of her
pack—and perhaps all of wolf and humankind.

Wolf Brother
Wolf, a wounded warrior of the Clan of the Badger, stays behind to guard the village while the other male
members go on a week-long hunt. While he is guarding the village, he sees the Clan of the Northmen coming to
kill and destroy his village. Rushing back to his village, he takes all the women and children to the
forbidden caves. Once inside, Wolf is severely wounded. Finding their way through the caves, the women carry
him down the mountain on a stretcher. Sheba the medicine woman quickly sends some of the women into the
forest to find herbs to help cure the wounded warrior. As the group searches for the strange herbs that the
medicine woman described to them, they capture a young woman from another planet. She had been all alone
inside this giant valley for over two hundred years. When she first crashed, she buried all of her party but
one; the one missing was her captain and her friend. She searched for days and days but she couldnt find him.
In desperation she gathered everything from the wreck and put everything inside the cave. But through time,
she lost the one piece of equipment that would open the invisible door.

The Wolf Clan
Cam is forced to relocate when he receives menacing letters threatening those he loves, certain they'll be
safe: his Wolf Pack. He's positive he can keep Chastity and his children from harm surrounded by his Wolves.
But is he right? Or will the threat prove too great even for the mighty Cameron Sinclair? Will he lose
something so precious that it will tear his very soul apart? Clayr faces her own demons when one of the
children under her care is threatened. Forcing a side to her that nobody knew existed to come to the fore and
bare its teeth to protect the scarred and broken girl, shocking those that know her. With a ghost from the
past returning and sending her Wolf crazy, Clayr has too much to contend with, sending her into a spiral of
emotions she can barely contain. Will the Highland Wolves survive all that is thrown at themor buckle beneath
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the violence and insanity? Threats and Surprises, Book 8 in New York Times & USA Today Bestselling Author, A
K Michaels' hot Highland shifter series, full of alpha males and sassy lassies who know how to put them in
their place. *Please note this book contains adult themes, and some intense scenes, and is not intended for
children. It could be upsetting to those of a sensitive nature.*

Alice's Alphas
The Winter Wolf
He’ll risk it all to bring her home. Morgan Carter witnessed her sister’s murder, has been turned into a
werewolf and is now raising her young niece. Then her fiance, Greyson Crawford, proves he wants to be with
her for the wrong reasons, and she knows her life couldn’t be any stranger. Devastated, she retreats to her
cozy house in the city with her sister’s little girl, Lana. There, they’ll have normalcy, and maybe
eventually, even happiness. But Morgan’s the only living silver wolf. Her uniqueness—the ability to produce
werewolf offspring—means, without Grey’s protection, she’s unknowingly put herself and Lana in deadly danger.
Other werewolves want to claim her for their pack, and she’s the easiest, most tempting prey ever. When they
strike, Grey has to find her and rescue her before it’s too late. Not so simple a task; he has only the
uncontrollable beast inside him, Wolf, and an unlikely pack of allies he’s forced to rely on. Can he get to
her in time? And if he does, can he convince her he’s there for the right reasons, saving them both? 38,201
Words

Dire Warning
When everything crumbles, love finds a way to put the pieces back together Zoe Dagiel has spent her entire
life fighting to counter her father's thirst for blood. A life without love and comfort has been the result.
When she walks into a deadly trap that robs her of everything she holds dear, she starts to wonder if her
years of sacrifice were worth it. Giselle Russel spends her days seeking thrill after thrill, more often than
not, in the arms of beautiful women. When a night time rescue leads to a run in with the nemesis of her clan,
Giselle finds it hard to stay away. Zoe is the perfect combination of soft and hard, but Giselle is
determined to keep her heart closed off. When Zoe's actions lead to her banishment from the Darksong, the
wolf shifter seeks sanctuary with the Whiteheart clan. But not everyone is on board with harboring a wanted
woman. Things only get more complicated when Zoe's father shows everyone why the very mention of his name,
stirs fear in people's hearts This series features a team of strong women who hold their own, and fight for
their place in the world. If you like thrilling action, rich characters, and passionate love stories, then
you'll love this book. Scroll back to the top, and click "Read for Free" or "Buy Now" to dive into the
romantic, action-packed adventure today!

Dire Desires
The second installment in bestselling author Kathryn Lasky's staggering WOLVES OF THE BEYOND series, a
spinoff of the legendary Guardians of Ga'Hoole books. The wolf pup Faolan was born with a twisted paw, a
slight defect that caused his wolf clan to abandon him in the forest to die. But Faolan, with the help of the
grizzly bear who raised him as her own, survived. Now he's made it back to his clan as a gnaw wolf, the
lowest ranking pack member. And the hardships are just beginning. Another gnaw wolf, Heep, is jealous of
Faolan and sets him up for failure. As if these humiliations are not enough, Faolon is framed for the murder
of a wolf pup. Faolan must catch the culprit in time and prove he deserves to be a full member of the clan.

Cherokee Clans
Medical sociologists have long recognized the importance of community and family structure in the health of
individuals. However, the past quarter century in America has seen an increasing emphasis on individualism
and materialism that has effectively diminished the cohesiveness and emotional support provided by these
basic social units. The Power of Clan examines the health effects of social change in a largely ItalianAmerican town over a twenty-five-year period and provides substantial evidence of the protective effect of
family bonds and shared social values against coronary heart disease and sudden death. The unique feature of
the Roseto, Pennsylvania community was its remarkably low death rate from heart attacks, this in spite of the
fact that such risk factors as smoking, lack of exercise, high fat and cholesterol diet were found to be just
as prevalent in Roseto as in four nearby control towns. Roseto's traditional, family-oriented social
structure, however, differed vastly from that of neighboring towns where materialistic values were
predominant and where the individual, rather than the family, was considered to be the unit of society. At
the beginning of their study in the early 1960s, the authors noted indications of imminent social change
toward a more Americanized system of values and behavior. Interviews with younger inhabitants revealed much
respect for old-world traditions but not as much enthusiasm for living by them. The study's prediction that
the abandonment of selfless, communal standards would undermine Rosetans relative immunity to heart disease
was borne out as death rates from heart attack climbed to levels comparable to those of the control towns by
1975. The Power of Clan is the product of twenty-five years of continuous observation. The findings of its
original study have been carefully examined and its predictions largely confirmed. It is a landmark volume in
the longitudinal study of health in an advanced industrial society. It also constitutes a large step forward
in the cooperation of medical and sociological researchers.

Highland Wolf Clan, Book 8, Threats and Surprises
A breathtaking new tale of the Dire Wolves, from the bestselling author of Dire Needs… Immortal and
invincible, Rifter is the head of the last surviving pack of Dire Wolves—a band of Alpha brothers charged
with protecting the Weres. But now that witches have joined forces with nefarious weretrappers, it’s a
perfect storm for double trouble. When the murder of a human points to a wolf—along with the threat of the
packs being outed to the world—the Dires fear that something even more dangerous is out there hiding in the
dark, something waiting for the right time to show itself. Includes a letter from the author and a teaser
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chapter from Dire Needs.

Promise of the Wolves
Only married women act as the Keeper, but the honor falls on virginal Layla due to a tragedy. The mysterious
Bonding Ritual, which takes place every full moon, keeps the four Alpha males unified. If Layla fails to
complete her duty, the clan will erupt into civil war. Layla is about to find out the forbidden act that is
responsible for the Daric Clan's dominance in the empire. This novelette delves into the lives and secrets of
the Daric werewolf clan - a clan renowned for its power.

Reclaiming the Wolf
Lena Remi is a member of an outcasted family in her wolf clan. However, that doesn't stop her from stepping
up to the challenge to become joined with two wolves from the most sought after family line in her clan. The
wolf clan tradition is for one wolf to join with another wolf. Lena, Jake, and Randy decide to accept a
challenge for two male wolves to join with a female wolf. The point of the challenge is for the baby to
choose who will remain joined together. However, Jake and Randy have a plan of their own to keep Lena. The
problem is that she doesn't even know what they have planned.

Wolf Clan Sourcebook
A New Breed of Adventure! Tinker: just a quick-witted girl from Pittsburgh - who happens to be responsible
for depositing high elves and her hometown humans into a melting pot of magic. Now the draconian oni seek to
destroy the elves by breeding human git to do their evil bidding. But half-breeds who are half-human may not
be the slaves the oni imagined. The revolt is on! Its leader A certain newly-minted elven princess from
Pittsburgh, PA, by the name of Tinker. The thrilling sequel to Tinker by Wen Spencer, winner of the 2003 John
W. Campbell Award for Best New Writer. At the publisher's request, this title is sold without DRM (Digital
Rights Management). "Wit and intelligence. Buffy fans should find a lot to like in [Spencer's] resourceful
heroine." ¾ Publishers Weekly

Hunt for the Wolf Clan
The end of a curse hides behind a riddle-and the final clue in the heart of a woman. The Lost Clan, Book 2
Grey Coyote stands on the knife edge of desperation. An ancient curse dooms his people to a half-life in the
mists, neither living nor dead-unless he can solve a deceptively simple riddle. As time runs short, he's sure
the answer lies in beating a white trapper in a game of chance. Among the trapper's possessions, though, is a
prize he never expected. A golden-haired woman as beautiful, delicate and stubborn as a prairie rose. One
moment Marietta Welsford is wondering how long it will take her hired guide to finish his game so she can
hurry home to Rosemead, the English estate to which she hopes to lay claim. The next, she is abandoned with a
man whose magnetism tugs at her body and soul, and makes her heart out-thunder the storm. With so little time
to lift the enchantment, Grey Coyote at first views Marietta as a trickster-sent distraction. But as sure as
the star that guides him, it soon becomes clear she is the clue that could ultimately free his peopleand
capture his heart. Warning: Sensuous love scenes and unsolvable riddles might cause sleepless nights filled
with unbridled passion.

Dire Wants
The Wolf Clan of Erin
The full moon is their mistress. They are predators of pleasure and pain. Feared by humans, envied by
werewolves, the Dire wolves are immortal shifters, obeying no laws but their own bestial natures. Once they
were many, but now only eight remain, a dangerous wolfpack forever on the hunt… The supernatural world is
rising up against the human one. The weretrappers want to control the humans, and only the immortal Dire
wolves stand in the way of total destruction. Stray, a Dire, and his long-lost brother, Killian, emerge as
the leaders of their pack. To keep themselves and the humans safe, the Dires must find a witch as powerful as
the one who has been helping the weretrappers. They find what they are looking for in Kate, a human who
survived a horrible car accident that left her back scarred with a handprint no one else is able to see.
Stray senses in Kate the powers of a witch and recruits her to help the Dires—all the while knowing that she
is so powerful that they will need to kill her once she helps defeat the weretrappers. Stray doesn’t expect
the powerful connection that he feels with Kate, or his irresistible need to protect her. They cannot hide
their feelings for each other, and what once was taboo now seems inevitable

Wolf Who Rules
MORE THAN A CENTURY IN THE MAKING… Since the Clan Invasion of 3050 ended in failure, there are those who have
not forgotten Nicholas Kerensky’s ultimate goal: The conquering of Terra, and the rise of one Clan above all
others…to become the ilClan, and rule over both the rest of the Clans and the Inner Sphere…regardless of what
the Great Houses may say about it… THE BATTLE THAT WILL RESHAPE THE INNER SPHERE BEGINS… Now, in 3151, two
Clans make the final jump into the shattered remains of the Republic of the Sphere. Their target: the cradle
of humankind, and the ultimate symbol of the Inner Sphere…Terra. But Clans Jade Falcon and Wolf will face a
powerful, tenacious enemy in the remaining forces of the Republic, led by their resurrected leader, Devlin
Stone. The impending battle will engulf the entire planet, and when it is over, only one shall stand supreme

The Wolf Clans
Silver Wolf Clan, #1 Loving him will be legendary. . .if she can survive it. What happens when monsters turn
out to be real? One summer night while camping in the woods, Morgan Carter finds out in a big way. A tall
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mysterious stranger, Greyson Crawford, risks his life to try and save her sister from the vicious wolf
attacking their camp. When he's bitten and disappears into the night, Morgan can only assume the worst.
Greyson shows up a year later, and he's a different animal altogether. His eye color shifts constantly and
the rumble in his throat sounds more animal than human. She hasn't any idea where he's been all this time,
but a good guess as to what he's become. Grey is determined not to let the darkness of his new existence
affect Morgan and the little girl in her care. He hasn't been able to stop thinking about Morgan but knows he
should stay away and let her live a normal life. That's easier said than done, though. A new danger pulls him
from the shadows to keep her safe, and he's no wolf in sheep's clothing. Can she accept what lurks just below
his surface? More importantly, can she survive him? 39,000 Words

Zhoh
The Power of Clan
TWO HEARTS BETRAYED Refusing to believe the rumors that the European prince she was forced to marry had died
in a far-off land, the princess, Sierra, sets sail to America, bent on revenge and determined to learn the
truth. Because she will require a scout to guide her through the wilderness, she calls in a favor from the
man who had betrayed her long ago, the man she had once loved deeply and had hoped to wed, the noble Cheyenne
scout, High Wolf. Many years before, a European prince had invited High Wolf to travel an ocean and as a
brother, to live as a member of the royal family. There High Wolf had fallen in love with the princess,
Sierra. But instead of an engagement and the planned wedding, the princess had treacherously married his
friend, the prince. Betrayed and broken-hearted, High Wolf sailed back to America, determined to forget the
princess. But a promise given to her years earlier brings her back into his life, igniting a desire he must
resist, for to surrender to her again is unthinkable. Forced into one another’s company, with the threat of
life or death around every corner, overcoming their prejudice might be their only means of survival. But can
either of them trust in a love, once betrayed? Or will their past force them apart again, this time forever?
This book has been previously published. Warning: A sensuous romance that might fan the flames of desire. Be
warned. You might fall in love all over again.

Dire Needs
This non-fiction book is about a great mountain wilderness where wolves and their prey continue to live in a
delicate, natural balance. Using a combination of narrative non-fiction and easy-to-follow essays, this book
explores the natural history of the Yukon during the last 20,000 years. Part 1 - History - chronicles wolf
evolution since the end of the ice age, including the great collapse of Beringia large mammals and the
domination by caribou through the Holocene. Other chapters include the relation between ancient native people
and wolves, and the importance of Jack London's Yukon stories to our collective image of wolves as a symbol
of wilderness. Other history chapters explore the relentless, but largely ineffective attempts to reduce
wolves through bounties, poison and hunting through the 20th century. Part 2 - Understanding - describes the
author's original research into wolf relations to moose, caribou, Dall's sheep, ravens, and grizzly bears. In
the last chapter Hayes, who studied three Yukon wolf control projects, explains why broad-scale killing of
wolves has only produced brief benefits for moose and caribou, and why the practice should end. Finally, the
book raises questions about how we should use and conserve one of the largest remaining tracts of complete
wilderness on the continent.

Skin Taker
Feared by humans, envied by werewolves, the Dire wolves are immortal shifters, obeying no laws but their own
bestial natures. Once they were many, but now only a few remain, a dangerous wolfpack forever on the hunt…
Jinx is a Dire wolf without a pack. Kicked out of the house by his king, and living with a vampire named Jez,
Jinx has been trying to undo the damage he’d unintentionally caused during the reign of the Dire ghost army,
which unleashed some of Purgatory’s worst monsters on the world at large. But when he hears that an unshifted
Were is being held in a psychiatric hospital, he immediately drops everything to help her. Gillian Black has
no idea what’s happening to her—and Jinx discovers that she’s not just any Were, but a Dire wolf from the
original Greenland pack. He helps her escape and promises to keep her safe from the men—and wolves—who are
hunting her, and teach her everything about being a wolf. He must also fight his feelings, wanting to claim
her as his mate…at least until after he defeats the supernatural enemies that threaten all of them.

Vampire: Puppet Masters
The first in the Echoes of the Fall series, The Tiger and the Wolf is a high fantasy novel by Adrian
Tchaikovsky, winner of the British Fantasy Award for Best Novel. In the bleak northern crown of the world,
war is coming . . . Maniye's father is the Wolf clan's chieftain, but she's an outcast. Her mother was queen
of the Tiger and these tribes have been enemies for generations. Maniye also hides a deadly secret. All can
shift into their clan's animal form, but Maniye can take on tiger and wolf shapes. She refuses to disown half
her soul so escapes, rescuing a prisoner of the Wolf clan in the process. The killer Broken Axe is set on
their trail, to drag them back for retribution. The Wolf chieftan plots to rule the north and controlling his
daughter is crucial to his schemes. However, other tribes also prepare for strife. Strangers from the far
south appear too, seeking allies in their own conflict. It's a season for omens as priests foresee danger and
a darkness falling across the land. Some say a great war is coming, overshadowing even Wolf ambitions. A time
of testing and broken laws is near, but what spark will set the world ablaze? Continue this sweeping comingof-age fantasy with The Bear and the Serpent.

Black Wolf's Revenge
Theo Bell's future hangs in the balance. Cut off from vampire society, his ranks and privileges as an archon
revoked, Theo faces his most lethal task yet--identifying the forces behind the global slave ring he has
pledged to destroy. But their power reaches further than even he can imagine, threatening the Camarilla
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itself. Time is running out.

Clan of the Wolf
He was never meant to lead his people, yet the Wyld works in mysterious ways. Thane was an eternal prince,
second of his line to an elder far superior in every way. But when an ancient door opens in the mountains
overlooking his home, a vile curse creeps forth from the icy peaks and threatens to tear the Wolf Clan apart.
Thane Greymane, the Winter Wolf, the Prince of Blades, was never meant to lead his people--but when the Rot
threatens the Wolf Clan, he will be the only one who can save them.

Wolf, Clan of the Badger
Thousands of years ago an orphan boy and his wolf cub companion challenge a demon bear that threatens to
destroy their world forever. With the help of the World Spirit, Torak destroys the bear, but his beloved Wolf
is lost in the ensuing avalanche. And Torak's quest is far from over. A strange, creeping sickness, silent
and deadly, is threatening the Ravens. Word arrives that the Seal Clan have the cure and Torak must face a
lonely journey to find it. On the Seal's Island he stumbles into a world utterly unlike his own. Here life
moves to the rhythms of the sea, the Seals build shelters from whale bones and skim the waves in fast,
beautiful kayaks. And here Torak is welcomed by the kindly Seal Mage, Teneris, and kinsman, Bale. But all is
not as it seems - Torak must keep his wits about him to judge who might be friend or foe. As in 'Wolf
Brother' Michelle Paver's sheer passion for her story set in a world of myth and natural magic, shines
through in this skilfully woven, exciting and brilliantly satisfying second instalment of the Chronicles of
Ancient Darkness. Launched at the height of the Harry Potter phenomenon, the Chronicles of Ancient Darkness
is the ultimate magical adventure. This edition contains brand new interviews with Michelle Paver. Audio
edition also available, read by Ian McKellen.

Marauders of the Wolf
Female wolf-shifter clan leaders are rare, but Kaya Alexie thrives on the challenge and can handle anything
the men of her pack throw her way. However, when the male cougar-shifter who broke her heart ten years ago
shows up on her doorstep with a dead wolf-shifter in tow, her whole world goes off-kilter. She's determined
to ignore him, but when a virus threatens to decimate her clan, she has no choice but to work with her ex and
his brother to survive. Sylas Murray is sent by his brother to ask for the wolves' help in solving the
mystery of a recent wolf-shifter attack. There are a few problems, however. Not only is he a cougar-shifter
among a pack of wolves, the clan leader is also his ex-girlfriend. To say they had a bad break-up would be
putting it mildly-Sy's actions nearly destroyed the truce his clan had with the wolf-shifters. But as a virus
threatens the GreyFire wolves, Sy and Kaya must put aside their past to find a cure. As they work together
and race against the clock, Sy starts to wonder why he let Kaya go in the first place. Despite their past,
will he be able to reclaim the wolf that captured his heart and start over?

The Spirit of the Wolf
In a new Wolf Brother adventure, Torak, Renn and Wolf face a devastating Dark Time that threatens everything
they know. Something is coming that will test the Clans as never before, as they forge new ways to live and
thrive in their beloved Forest.

BattleTech: Hour of the Wolf
Willow of the Wind's long-lost love, Snow Eagle, rescued her from the hands of vicious slave traders. The
suffering she endured during captivity relentlessly lingers, and Willow retreats into a shell. When Snow
Eagle sees their happy future slipping away, he desperately attempts to guide her toward physical and
emotional healing. Finally, she breaks the bonds binding her fears.With the help of Willow and her trusty
bobcat, Six Toes, the Wolf Clan chief and his warriors locate the slave trader's lair. Willow's memories of
being brutalized at the plantation are agonizing, but she knows she must face her fears to help free the
remaining women being held captive. The rescue party discovers the plantation isn't what it appears to be,
and the lifestyle they uncover tempts Willow's son and threatens to change their tribal way of life
forever.The desperation and determination of the tribe will grasp your heart as you join the Wolf Clan in
part two of the Walking Stick saga.

Lone Wolf
Feared by humans and envied by werewolves, the Dire Wolves are immortal shifters, obeying no laws but their
own bestial natures. Rifter leads the pack, and his primal instincts have led him to claim Gwen, a woman
seeking solace from the chronic pain that has wracked her body her entire life. But whatever future Rifter
and Gwen have is threatened by an enemy of both humanity and the Dire Wolves

The Tiger and the Wolf
It’s 1936. Thirty-year-old Alice has given up on finding a husband. Between civil engineering and mountain
climbing, her interests are so masculine, she scares men away. A poor route choice strands her—lost, hungry,
and scared—next to Lon Chaney’s cabin deep in the Sierra Nevada Mountains. Jed senses a woman stumbling down
the steep, inhospitable mountain behind his borrowed cabin. Her scent tantalizes and excites him. Mates are
scarce these days, and if his nose is right, she’s his fated one. His and his two pack mates, that is, who
are mercifully gone at the moment. Jed crafts a careful strategy, knowing the mate bond might not be enough
to convince her to stay once she finds out it will link her to all three of them—forever. Alice adds Jed to
her list of problems when he melts out of the shadowed darkness. At first she declines his offer of help, but
he keeps talking until she ends up inside the cozy log cabin in front of a roaring fire. His skilled hands
and a shot of whiskey heat her blood to molten, and her carefully tended world explodes into desperate hunger
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to make love with the man rubbing her weary feet. As caught up in lust as Alice, Jed takes a chance. A big
one. Will mating with her before disclosing everything turn out to be a huge mistake?

The Keeper of the Wolf Clan
Changed Wolf
Fourteen thousand years ago, after a series of tragedies that decimates their people, three children find
themselves alone on the Arctic tundra with no hope of survival. Kazan is a boy on the verge of becoming a
hunter. Naali is a girl with special powers who can dream-travel and see the future. Barik, living in his
sister's shadow, wrestles with a secret demon. In their quest to survive, they find Zhoh, a wolf pup, and
their fate will hinge upon her. Together they must struggle to unite in the face of dangerous beasts, growing
jealousy and distrust. To survive, Kazan and Naali must make a choice and confront a betrayal along with the
wrath of One-Eye, the brutal bushman who has enslaved Kazan's family.

Wolves of the Beyond #2: Shadow Wolf
Facing a Great war, A'don of the White Wolf Clan must decide how to save all of the Clans from Maru of the
terrible Black Wolf Clan. While she readies the White Wolves for war, Maru is destroying all of the other
Clans little by little. Will she win? Or will all the Clans except for the Black Clan die out?

Silver Wolf Clan
Thousands of years ago the land is one dark forest. Its people are hunter-gatherers. They know every tree and
herb and they know how to survive in a time of enchantment and powerful magic. Until an ambitious and
malevolent force conjures a demon: a demon so evil that it can be contained only in the body of a ferocious
bear that will slay everything it sees, a demon determined to destroy the world. Only one boy can stop it 12 year old Torak, who has seen his father murdered by the bear. With his dying breath, Torak's father tells
his son of the burden that is his. He must lead the bear to the mountain of the World Spirit and beg that
spirit's help to overcome it. Torak is an unwilling hero. He is scared and trusts no one. His only companion
is a wolf cub only three moons old, whom he seems to understand better than any human. Theirs is a terrifying
quest in a world of wolves, tree spirits and Hidden People, a world in which trusting a friend means risking
your life. Launched at the height of the Harry Potter phenomenon, the Chronicles of Ancient Darkness is the
ultimate magical adventure. This edition contains brand new interviews with Michelle Paver. Audio edition
also available, read by Ian McKellen.

The Young Wolf Chose
This unique book introduces the reader to the seven Cherokee clans, found in no other American Indian tribe.
They are Wolf (Ani-Wahiya), Bird (Ani-Tsiskwa), Deer (Ani-Kawi), Twister (Ani-Gilohi), Wild Potato (AniGotegewi), Panther (Ani-Sahoni) and Paint (Ani-Wodi). In each section of notes appear the etymology of the
Cherokee name, synonyms and related clans, the clan's in-born strengths and character, mitochondrial DNA
types, symbols and iconography, famous people, ceremonies, art and monuments. Illustrated and solidly
documented, this down-to-earth guide is the first and last word on an ancient matriarchal kinship system that
began in the dawn of human history and lives on in contemporary times.

The Princess and the Wolf
A sweeping story about family, the power of love, and the will to survive. Orphaned and shunned by her clan,
Peta meets Ronan, who finds the girl enchanting, yet vulnerable. When tragedy strikes, Peta struggles to
survive, eventually taken in by a gifted healer and hunter, who becomes her mentor. She has never forgotten
Ronan, and, as a young woman, she embarks on a journey to locate him. With only a wolf for company, she
employs wit and skill, determined never to give up on the dream-the life Ronan promised all those years ago.

Wolf Totem
China's runaway bestseller and winner of the inaugural Man Asian Literary Prize Published in China in 2004,
Wolf Totem has broken all sales records, selling millions of copies (along with millions more on the black
market). Part period epic, part fable for modern days, Wolf Totem depicts the dying culture of the
Mongols--the ancestors of the Mongol hordes who at one time terrorized the world--and the parallel extinction
of the animal they believe to be sacred: the fierce and otherworldly Mongolian wolf. Beautifully translated
by Howard Goldblatt, the foremost translator of Chinese fiction, this extraordinary novel is finally
available in English.
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